CCSM Telecon/Webex, 25 August 2020

Attendees
E. Barkley, C. Ciocirlan, A. Crowson, M. Gnat, W. Eddy, H. Kelliher, J. Pietras
Agenda
1. General Announcements 
a) Still waiting for the more-than-likely official cancellation of fall face-to-face meetings
b) SC-CSTS concept paper has been reviewed, updated; need to figure out resources 
c) CSTS SFW B2 and FF-CSTS have had AD review (preparation for publication polling) 
d) SANA Registry updates – forms for supplying SSA information directly from authorized POCs being developed
2. Action Items Check
a) No actions closed
b) One new item added
c) See latest spreadsheet for details
3. SMURF Prototyping Update
a) Currently in phase 2 of 3, with phase 2 planned to be completed by the end of September
b) The XML Schema needs to be adjusted as it does not currently allow for multiple requests 
4. SMURF Prototype Updates
a) Per email from C. Haddow: An updated snapshot of the SMURF XML model and schema has been released covering the issues discussed during the August 4th telecon, plus resolution of issues discussed during the last SMURF testing Webex between ESA and DLR
5. TGFT Book Update
a) Per email from C. Haddow: No progress
6. CPIF Book Update
a) Update has been sent out
b) Awaiting review from AD
7. XML Schema Updates
a) Per email from C. Haddow: I think this refers to the Simple Schedule updates for freq Bands etc. In which case no progress  (editorial note: yes, this was not clearly stated - it is in relation to the SSF)
8. Follow up re DDOR scan pattern + SMURF
a) Agreed that information should be stated only once to avoid duplication errors/confusion
b) a question of just where the absolute time for the start of the scan pattern is stated needs to be determined respect to the overall set of information entities involved (SMURF, SPDF)
c) the variability of the slew times between targets will ultimately be acceptable but this should be checked if it is truly necessary as the variability may allow for errors operationally
9. Fall Meetings Planning
a) All telecon participants were okay/preferred having virtual meetings run from October 26 -- 29 October per the original technical meetings week plan for face-to-face
b) [bookmark: _GoBack]All agree that the same format as for the Spring virtual meetings – i.e. 1.5 to 2 hour daily teleconference – is okay
10. AOB -- None
11. Next telecon planning – no specific planning done
Next Telecon
Our next telecon is scheduled for September 15.
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